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| strongly oppose. The State needs to better manage funds and reduce waste before
trying to collect more money from families who are struggling to make ends meet.
This type of approach to increasing taxes with no limit and limited authority only gives
power and control to those who have failed working families over the years.

The State has money, they just need to better stewards of state funds. Choose what
is a priority vs nice to have and you’ll figure it out.



